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The meeting was called to order by Larry Ray, Chairman.  Attendees were asked to identify themselves and sign the attendance list, indicating themselves as members or guests.  

There being no official meeting of IEEE Std. 1159 at the Summer Meeting in Berlin, no minutes were submitted for approval.

Old Business:

· The PARs for the three Task Forces under Std 1159 were approved as submitted.  These task Forces are now under the time constraints of the Standards Board for submitting work for approval.  The target date is 1999.

New Business:

· Change of convener for 1159.3
John Csomay has requested, due to a change in job responsibilities, that a co-convener be elected to serve in his place for Task Force 1159.3.  It was decided by common consent that the Task Force would address this matter.

· Each Task Force Chair gave a brief summary of the status and agenda.

· 1159.1  A straw draft will be reviewed and further direction determined.

· 1159.2  Reference will be made to existing standards such as IEC, UNIPEDE, EM160.

· 1159.3

· It was M/S/C that a single convener be elected for the Task Force.

· It was M/S/C that appreciation be expressed to John Csomay for his 1 ½ years of service to the Working Group.

· It was M/S/C to elect Scott Peele as convener for 1159.3

· As a matter of information it was mentioned that in order to serve on a ballot committee, one must be a member of the IEEE SA.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 2:30 PM.

David B. Vannoy, Secretary

atttach:  Letter of Appreciation to J. Csomay
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February 3, 1998

John Csomay

Virginia Electric Power Company

Post Office Box 26666, 9th Floor, OJRP

Richmond, VA  23261

Dear John:

On behalf of Std 1159 and SCC-22, I would like to thank you for your service as convenor of P1159.3.  As we discussed, P1159.3 owes you a debt of graditude for providing the energy and insight to identify the need for power quality data transfer standards development, for completing its PAR, and for helping to form the existing group.  Your perspective as the “customer” in power quality data analysis from multiple instruments serves as the compass for the group even in your absence this week in Tampa.

P1159.3 will benefit from your continued involvement and guidance as a member of the task force.  Thanks again for your service as its convenor.

Sincerely,

Larry A. Ray

Chair, Std 1159-1995
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